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September meeting on diversity 
issues rescheduled for Oct. 1

The rescheduled September meeting will begin at 11:30 a.m. Thursday, 
Oct. 1, at the Searcy Chamber of Commerce. 

Cynthia Kolb with Cross, Gunter, Witherspoon & Galchus will speak on 
the new face of diversity – transgender – and how it affects discrimination 
laws. 

Please RSVP. 
We will have two meetings in October in order to fulfill our SHRM SHAPE 

obligations.  
We will plan on having our annual Bosses Day luncheon in November. 


